
CABINET MEETING – 3 September 2019 
Decision List 

Resolutions are subject to a five working day call-in, recommendations to 
Council cannot be called-in. 

 
ITEM & HEADING DECISION 
8 Car Parking – a Consistent 

Approach 

 
Operational Economic Development 
Manager 
 

RESOLVED  

To 

1. initiate a comprehensive review of car 
parking, in consultation with Town and 
Parish Councils, which would provide the 
necessary information to fully develop a Car 
Parking Management Plan for Cabinet 
approval, to improve overall space 
availability and mitigate the financial impact 
of the Norfolk Parking Partnership; and 

2. make an application to the Office for Low 
Emission Vehicles to take advantage of the 
grant funding available to extend the 
Electric Vehicle Charging Point network 
and set aside a budget of £7,500 for 
implementation if successful; and 

3. that work be undertaken to provide Cabinet 
with more details about the proposals for 
the Electric Vehicle Charging Point network.   

9 Joint Inclusive Growth Strategy  

Evaluation and Data Analyst  

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL 

To agree to adopt the Inclusive Growth 
Framework as a Council Strategy, to allow 
officers to direct resources and continue to 
develop action plans, in consultation with 
respective Portfolio Holders. 

10 Options for Council Owned Land 

Assistant Director Economic 
Development 

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL 

1. Retain the freehold asset of the Bure Valley 
Railway and Path; and 

2. Enter into negotiations to establish a 
partnership agreement with BVR Ltd and 
Norfolk County Council having regard to the 



aspirations and common goals of all three 
organisations. 

RESOLVED  

1. That a comprehensive report be brought to 
the 26 November 2019 meeting of Cabinet 
that clearly sets out the costs associated 
with retaining and maintaining the Bure 
Valley Railway and Path; and 

2. To clarify the position regarding a rent 
review of the asset.      

11 Norfolk Strategic Planning 
Framework - June 2019 Update  

 
Spatial Planning Manager 

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL 

1. To be a signatory to the updated Norfolk 
Strategic Planning Framework (June 2019); 
and  

2. Support the continued work of Members 
and Officers to ensure that the Norfolk 
Strategic Planning Framework remains up 
to date. 

 


